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2024 Data Standards Updates 
Living Situation and Destination Changes 

 
  
Some of the options when prompted for the client’s living situation or housing destination have changed 
with the 2024 HMIS Data Standards release. This affects the question where it appears on the program 
enrollment screens, current living situation assessments, and program exit screens. As a reminder, when 
asked about prior living situation, this question is referring to where the client was living immediately 
prior to the project start date. In other words, where did the client stay the night before? 
 
Here is what to expect with the updated field. When choosing “Rental by client, with ongoing housing 
subsidy”: 
 

 

 

Now a secondary option will appear, allowing you to specify the subsidy type. This is especially 
important for transfers between programs and move-ins within the Homelessness Response System: 

 

 


